
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Families 
 
I’ve really enjoyed looking at some of the children’s work this week, particularly the bright 
and colourful Colour Monster display and the amazing Solar System creations.  See for 
yourself on our Facebook and Twitter pages. 
Don’t forget to book your parent’s evening telephone appointments for next week if you 
haven’t already done so on parentmail.. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Mrs S Ratchford and the Staff at Linchfield 
 

 

 
 

 

School Information  
 

email  
 

Website  Social Media 
 

enquiries@linchfield.linc

s.sch.uk 

http://www.linchfield.lin
cs.sch.uk  

 
@linchfield_cit 

 

 
 
https: //www.facebook.com/ 
Linchfield-Community-
Primary-School- 
103768004798801 

If you have any enquiries 

about school contact us by 

emailing and add 

‘For the attention of ….’ 

The office or staff will 

endeavour to email back a 

reply and answer any 

questions as soon as they  

can.  

The school website will 
keep you up to date with 
all relevant school 
information 
  

 

We will be using our social media pages to update you on 
anything exciting your children have been doing in school 

over the week. Please take a look to see what we have 
been up to at school.  

 

 

Baby News 
 

We are delighted to share 
with you the news that 

Miss Long has had a baby 
boy. He was born on      

28th September weighing 
8lb 8oz. Mother and baby 

are doing well. 

Home Learning 
 

If your child should have to isolate due to family 
members having COVID symptoms or a positive test, 

work will be set for them on Seesaw.  We are currently 
ironing out a few minor issues on Seesaw so please 

bear with us.  
If your child is off school because they are feeling ill 

there is no expectation to carry out work.  
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Reading books 
 

Erin Bundock has very kindly donated all these brown level reading books to 
school. 

Over lockdown her family bought the books to keep her reading and after she 
finished with them, she decided to give them to school. 

 

 
 

We wanted to give her a special mention as we know these books aren't cheap 
and the children love this range in school. 

They have been wiped and are currently quarantining! They can then go onto 
our bookshelves. 

 

 
Welcome to Mrs Katie Brockington 

 
We are excited to share the news that Mrs Brockington will be joining Linchfield 
as our new Head Teacher. As explained in the letter which went out earlier this 
week, Mrs Brockington is currently Head Teacher at Caythorpe Primary School 

and has commitments there in the short term.  I will therefore continue in my role 
as Interim Head Teacher for the time being.  We look forward to welcoming Mrs 

Brockington to the team and will keep you updated when we have more 
information. 

 

PE Kit 

 

Please see below list of PE kit items required. 

We understand that during these unusual 

times it may be harder to purchase items 

when they need replacing but we ask that 

you send the children in suitable clothing and 

footwear as close as possible to our uniform 

expectations. 

• White t-shirt (with or without school 
logo)  

• Green shorts  
• Trainers (outdoor use)  
• Children may wear tracksuits or 

similar when it is cold during outside 
lessons  
  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


